
Rugby Clubs 

Rugby clubs will be postponed from Wednesday 
10th January while Dylan (our lovely coach) is in 
hospital for knee surgery. He will return to 
coaching the clubs once he has recovered.  We 
wish him all the very best. Early Bird Rugby will 
still be on Monday morning this week but there 
will be no after school rugby on Friday.  

We will get in touch when Rugby recommences.  

Goodbye Mrs Black 

Mrs Black who works in our office is leaving us 
today for a new position at Kettle Primary 
School. Mrs Black has been a wonderful part of 
Canongate. We are so thankful to her and we 
wish her all the very best.  

Weekly Newsletter 

Week beginning 8th January 
Canongate  
Primary School 

 

Monday 

Early Bird Rugby Club 8:30am to 
9:00am.  

P5 Drumming Input. 

Tuesday 

P6 Bikeability. 

Wednesday 

Assembly. Children only during the 
school day.  

P5-7 Tennis 3pm to 4pm. 

P5 Drumming Input. 

Thursday 

Glee Club after school.  

Friday 

P5-7 Tennis 3pm to 4pm. 

Bikeability P7. 

 

 

  


